Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
The Valerin Group, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, July 25, 2019, 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.

PLACE: Stirling Road Branch Library, 3151 Stirling Road, Hollywood, FL 33316

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: A Public Information Workshop regarding plans to improve SW 40th Avenue from Stirling Road to Griffin Road in Broward County, which include widening to provide bike lanes on both the northbound and southbound sides of the roadway, milling and resurfacing the pavement, providing continuous sidewalk on both sides of roadway, drainage improvements, new signage and pavement markings, and a signal replacement at Griffin Road.

The Public Information Workshop is scheduled for 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m., Thursday, July 25, 2019 at the Stirling Road Branch Library located at 3151 Stirling Road, Hollywood, FL 33316. The workshop will have an open house format and staff will be available to answer questions and provide assistance at any time during the workshop.

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Kenzot Jasmin, P.E., Project Manager by phone at (954)777-4462, toll free at 1(866)336-8435 Ext. 4462, or via email at Kenzot.Jasmin@dot.state.fl.us at least seven (7) days prior to the Project Workshop. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Kenzot Jasmin, P.E., Project Manager by phone at (954)777-4462, toll free at 1(866)336-8435, ext. 4462, or via email at Kenzot.Jasmin@dot.state.fl.us.

For more information, you may contact: Kenzot Jasmin, P.E., Project Manager by phone at (954)777-4462, toll free at 1(866)336-8435, ext. 4462, or via email at Kenzot.Jasmin@dot.state.fl.us.
